
 

 

 

 
 

 

The Balsam Lake Protection and Rehabilitation District Board is pleased to announce that we 

have selected SOLitude Lake Management to complete the third of four planned alum 

treatments in the East Balsam Basin. A DNR grant will cover a portion of the cost. 

 

SOLitude will begin treating East Balsam during the first week 

of June 2024. As in the past, they will treat approximately 

300 acres, 10 ft and deeper as shown in the map. The entire 

application should take about 5 days, with the East Balsam 

Landing as the staging area.  

 

Alum Application Schedule 

• Mobilize equipment to the site:  6/3/24 
• First day of application:  6/4/24 
• Last day of application:  6/7/24 
• Demobilize equipment from the site:  6/8/24 

 

If you are on the water during the application, please help 

the SOLitude staff by staying clear of the alum barge to allow 

for an effective application.  Also, please avoid the treated areas for at least 1 hour to allow the 

alum flock to float to the bottom. You may direct questions to our consultant at 

harmonyenv@amerytel.net. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Thomas Kelly, Chair 

Balsam Lake Protection and Rehabilitation District  


